
OCTOBER 27, 2017

Feinstein Sends First Tranche of Request
Letters Related to Russia Investigation
Letters sent to White House, Michael Cohen, Facebook, Twitter, Cambridge
Analytica

Washington—Judiciary Committee Ranking Member Dianne Feinstein (D-Calif.)
today sent five letters requesting information related to the Russia investigation.
Additional requests are expected to be sent in the coming weeks.

Letter to the White House requests all documents related to the president’s
interactions with former FBI director James Comey and all documents related to
Jared Kushner’s contacts with foreign nationals.

Letter to Michael Cohen asks him to appear before the committee for an
interview and requests all documents related to his contacts with Russians, his
communications regarding hacked emails and his knowledge of Russian
interference in the election.

Letter to Facebook requests additional information for ads connected to the
Internet Research Agency as well as all other ads connected to Russian entities.

Letter to Twitter requests all additional ads connected to Russian entities as well
as direct messages between Trump associates and entities related to hacked
emails.

Letter to Cambridge Analytica requests all documents related to hacked emails
and all communications related to voter targeting, including communications
with Russian entities.

###

https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/7/1/71ae48ad-96a5-4811-8442-52d442592caf/2D3121877BCED8C67397087BE9EACECE.white-house-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/4/c/4c46da67-be84-4d31-b3f6-545248c5fb4c/0D1C5542F80179DAEE202F2732681F21.cohen-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/1/f/1f01bcaa-3b4a-4fa3-b114-3b16e270d619/F00526ADA83A4D628C8CE1F93E40AC7A.facebook-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/8/c/8c5e9fd0-dd8f-4610-b94f-b022e599e8aa/7DDE9973C529E06E00530683EA89EE6E.twitter-letter.pdf
https://www.feinstein.senate.gov/public/_cache/files/8/a/8a93c676-cc97-4c84-8b19-d508b079ee13/32CC56D7DBEC4F0BFBEC437EC28AD937.cambridge-analytica-letter.pdf



